...Algebra…
Miss Courtney Stitt, M. Ed.

Let’s talk:  I welcome your communication.  Email is the best way to reach me, stitt_c@4j.lane.edu, or leave a message with the office staff at 541.790.5700.  
Office hours are available from 3:30 to 4:00 Tuesdays & Wednesdays in room 15. In-person meetings are available upon request.  Homework, notes, and important links are available at http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/stitt_c/
Goals:  Our class will focus on the Algebra State Standards. This course is the foundation for all high school mathematics courses. It is the bridge from the concrete to the abstract study of mathematics. Topics include statistics, simplifying expressions, evaluating and solving equations and inequalities, graphing linear, quadratic, absolute value, and exponential functions. Real world applications are presented within the course content and a function's approach is emphasized.
Grading Policy:  Your grade will be based on your demonstrated proficiency of 8th grade standards:  5- Highly proficient, 4- Proficient, 3- Nearly proficient, 2- Approaching proficient, 1- Not yet proficient.  If a student has a missing assignment in synergy (0), it either means that they have not attempted the assignment/assessment yet or they have not turned it in.

See rubric on back for further breakdown.

 

Grades will be calculated by taking the average of all assessed proficiencies. Assessments can always be re-taken by appointment. I want grades to accurately reflect what a student knows and is able to do. Please speak to me about what concepts/problems to practice before scheduling a retake. 

 

You may receive high school credit for the successful completion of this course with B or better.  If you have questions about taking the credit or not, please ask at the district office.

Homework Policy:  The purpose of homework is to maintain a daily practice of new and previously learned concepts.  Homework will be posted to my blog weekly, and written in student planners daily.  
Student Expectations:  Students are expected to write down the homework and classwork in their planner daily. If a student is absent they are still expected to complete any missed work. If a student is absent, they can get the assignment from my blog.  If the blog is not accessible they can get the assignment from the absent binder in my classroom the next day they are present. 
Students are expected to have their planner, a pencil, and their math spiral before the class begins. I have a class set of calculators available for use but recommend that each student have one that they can become familiar with (I recommend TI-30X II).  

Students are expected to follow all of the behavior expectations in the student handbook.
